From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 9/04/2025 8:37:20 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
09/04/2025

MRS Margaret Sliman
- 42 Park AVE
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2025/0266 - 116 Nareen Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Do not want to see this culturally significant venue for live music and the local community
demolished. Both a place for young and old, a wonderful asset and very sad to see it closed.
Also the residual impact on local community, wildlife and the environment that development

will bring. Strongly against it being removed.





